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Dear Parents/Carers,
In order to keep in line with our Food and Drink Policy, we regularly issue a brief letter to remind you of our guidelines for packed lunches. When providing a packed lunch for your child attending lunch club, please can you ensure the following:

Lunchboxes should consist of healthy items such as fruit, salad items, yogurt, crackers,

sandwich with a healthy filling.
Packed lunches do NOT contain any nut products eg. Nutella, peanut butter, snack bars containing nuts etc.

Grapes should be cut in half (length ways) to avoid choking.
Please do not send in fizzy drinks and sweets. Products such as crisps, processed foods and cakes or biscuits should be limited.
Please ensure that lunchboxes are clearly named and contain a named drink bottle with

either water or diluted juice. Small cartons of pure fruit juice are also acceptable.

If you would like to see our Food and Drink Policy, please ask either a member of staff or the committee who will be happy to provide you with a copy.

The Pre-School Learning Alliance also provide guidance about nutrition for the under fives called ‘Feeding Young Imaginations’ which can be found at: https://www.preschool.

org.uk/food

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Thank you for your support.

Kind Regards,

Jenny Hull 

Practice Manager, Woodham Mortimer Pre-School
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